


Dear Sir/Madam,
 
We wanted to make you aware of a tender opportunity for the provision of multidisciplinary services for the refurbishment of the Tramworks at Hatherley Mews in Walthamstow that we thought may be of interest to you. Attached you find some more information on this opportunity.

We intend to Publish this opportunity in early June 2023.

Please show you interest by Thursday 8th June 2023

